SIsLers olihe rgsentation

of the Blessed Virgin Mary

In Joyful Service

January 6, 2023

Daryl Thuringer

Sioux Falls Catholic Diocese
523 N. Duluth Ave

Sioux Falls, SD 57104

Dear Daryl,

As we continue to dedicate our fives to make a difference in the lives of young Catholic children, we are
once again offering our Tuition Assistance scholarships to students attending Catholic Schools in
eastern South Dakota.

Today, the Presentation Sisters’ belief and commitment to Catholic education is still strong and we wish
to continue this legacy in the Sioux Falls Diocese for many years to come. As we continue this belief
and commitment to Catholic education, the Presentation Sisters will once again be awarding 40 - $750
tuition assistance scholarships for students in K-12 and three - $1,500 tuition assistance scholarships
for high school students.

Please encourage students and their parents to read the application and instructions
carefully. Each year we receive several incomplete applications. Including not turning
in an essay with the application or putting al! their students on one application.

We are grateful to you for your willingness to assist us in awarding scholarships. We know you have a
relationship with the families and students, so our committee is looking to you to identify potential
candidates according to the criteria listed on the enclosed materials.

Enclosed please find application forms for the $750 K-5 scholarship, the $750 6-12 scholarship and
the $1,500 high school scholarship. Please encourage any high school students to apply for both
scholarships. Along with the application form, an essay is also required; please refer to the application
form for the information to be included in the essay. Please make additional copies of the applications
as needed.

Applications must be postmarked or hand delivered by Friday, March 10, 2023. If you need
additional forms, or have other questions or concerns, please contact Jane Schaffer at 605-229-8417
or visit our website at www.presentationsisters org to print the application form.

There will also be scholarship information in parish bulletins. Interested individuals will be directed to
Catholic school principals or school counselors for an application form.

The Presentation Sisters are pleased {o be able to offer these scholarships for Catholic education
tuition assistance. Thank you so much for working with us in support of Catholic education.

Sincerely in Christ,

Mary Schwab
Presentation Sisters Scholarship Committee

P: 605.228.8417 | F:605.229.8412 | 1500 N. Second Street, Aberdeen, SD 57401
www.presentationsisters.org




